
Arcadia Neighborhood Association
October 17,  2022

Minutes

President Rex Brueggemann called the meeting to order.
Attendance was taken.
Minutes: July 18, 2022 minutes were approved.

Election: Slate of Arcadia Officers and Board members was elected. Names 
of Officers and Board members will be posted on the Arcadia 
Neighborhood website.

Above Ground Orange Tubes: ATT is installing below ground fiber optics 
along W. Michigan Ave. Erik Johnson volunteered to investigate how the 
installation of ATT’s fiber optics will affect the Arcadia neighborhood. A 
brief summary of his findings will be posted on the Arcadia 
Neighborhood’s website.

Kendall Ave. Pathway: Rex Brueggemann will contact Jen Slabey(?) to 
follow up on the neighborhood ongoing project to spruce up a section of S. 
Kendall Avenue north of the barrier/cul du sac to the water field property 
line. 

Deer Population: A complete ad hoc committee report on the Kalamazoo 
urban deer problem can be located on the website.

https://www.kalamazoocity.org/Community/Sustainability-Our-
Environment/Urban-Deer-in-Kalamazoo

The report is well researched, comprehensive, and  includes specific 
recommendations. Arcadia Board member Jeff Carroll served as our 
neighborhood representative. When Rex contacts Jen Slabey, he will ask her
what steps the City has taken since this report was submitted to the City 
Commission
to address this problem.

Next Meeting: The next Arcadia Neighborhood Association meeting will be
held in January. At this time the meeting is tentatively scheduled to be held 
at the Arcadia Elementary School library. 


